Sarah Leach

To:Darlene McDowellSubject:RE: Cannabis Governance

- > -----Original Message-----
- > From: Darlene McDowell
- > Sent: Sunday, June 16, 2024 2:17 AM
- > To: Marvin Junkin < MJunkin@pelham.ca>
- > Cc: Marvin Junkin <marvin.junkin@niagararegion.ca>; Wayne Olson
- > <wayneolson191@gmail.com>; bobhildebrandt@gmail.com; John Wink
- > < JWink@pelham.ca>; Shellee Niznik < SNiznik@pelham.ca>; Brian Eckhardt
- > <BEckhardt@pelham.ca>; diana.huson@niagararegion.ca; Kevin Ker
- > < KKer@pelham.ca>; Sarah Leach < SLeach@pelham.ca>
- > Subject: Re: Cannabis Governance
- > Mayor Junkin and Council
- > I understand we are either at the last opportunity to voice our concerns regarding the OLT rulings for odor control (NOT 6 but 2) and setback which are far more than the mere 40 or 60 metres (possibly 300 or 600?) from residential homes.
- > We need to ensure bylaws developed by the CC with expert assistance and passed by Town council are followed and adhered to.
- > Residents in Fenwick elected many of you and we need your support.
- > Darlene McDowell.